
 

 

 

 

                          Pine Lake Park  

         Neighborhood Association Social 

                      Thursday, April 24, 2025 

                    7:00 – 9:30 pm 

                  The Four Deuces  

                            2319 Taraval Street @ 34th Ave 

 

The Pine Lake Neighborhood Association (PLPNA) will be hosting our annual 

Neighborhood Social on Thursday, April 24 from 7-9:30 pm at The Four 

Deuces on Taraval between 33rd and 34th Avenue.  

 

PLPNA will provide light snacks and feel free to bring anything to share with 

neighbors. No host bar for drinks.    

 

This is an OPEN event for members of PLPNA AND ESPECIALLY all others 

who live within our boundaries.  We’d really love to get to know you so please 

come, meet and schmooze with your neighbors.  This is a great gathering to learn 

about PLPNA and also share or seek insight about any neighborhood concerns 

and/or home referrals (painters, plumbers, gardeners, handymen, etc.)  

 

PLEASE come, spread the word, and encourage neighbors to attend. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Find out more about PLPNA at: 

PLPNA website:  www.plpna.org                Facebook page:  PLPNA  

 

Email: info@plpna.org 

http://www.plpna.org/

